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Trever M. Fulton

From: Pauline Mills <jpmills2010@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2019 12:58 PM
To: Senate Resources
Subject: SB90

My name is Pauline Mills and I fish on the Eastside of Cook In let and I am in full support of Senator Michiche's Senate 
Bill 90. It is voluntary and I believe it will help the current situation. I listened to the testimony of the folks that spoke in 
favor of the bill and agree with everything they had to say. 


